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On April 4, 2016, Global Tel*Link Corporation notified the Commission of their 

intent to detariff their Interexchange Telecommunications Missouri Tariff No. 2, effective 

April 5, 2016.  That notice does not require that a file be opened, and no further action 

by the Commission is required.  This file shall be closed. 

BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 

Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary 

 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 5th day of April, 2016. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 


